
 

 

 

The Eastern Area Youth Chorale is 
looking for a few new members for fall!   

Does your 4th- 7th grade child like to sing? ♫ 
Informative sessions for parents and a simple audition for students will 

be held from late August through early September.  

 
The	Eastern	Area	Youth	Chorale	is	a	nonprofit	community	organization	consisting	of	three	choirs	of	students	from	4th	
through	12th	grade.		The	members	hail	from	numerous	communities	in	the	eastern	suburbs	of	Pittsburgh,	Pennsylvania.		
The	choirs	endeavor	to	provide	quality	vocal	training	in	an	age	appropriate	environment,	offering	those	who	love	to	sing	
the	challenges	of	a	wide	variety	of	musical	genres,	musical	literacy	training,	the	skills	of	collaboration	and	responsibility	
and	the	option	to	travel.		Rehearsals	are	held	September	through	early	June	in	Delmont	(Wednesday	evenings)	and	in	
Penn	Hills	(Sunday	evenings).		We	are	celebrating	our	25th	anniversary	this	year!			
	
Please	visit	our	website	for	more	details	about	our	program	-www.EAYCpgh.org and	we	hope	to	meet	you	soon.	

Contact	EAYCpgh@aol.com	for	more	information/or	to	set	up	an	appointment.	
Don’t	delay	J														You	may	also	call	412-795-3728.	

	
♫♫♫	

	

Weekly	vocal	classes	are	also	available	for	students	in	2nd-	9th	grade.		These	classes	teach	proper	breathing	and	vocal	
production	as	well	as	music	literacy.		Students	are	grouped	based	on	age	and	ability.	
Private	voice	or	piano	lessons	are	also	available.			Use	the	above	contact	information.	


